
Jessica Miller <jmiller@panaschools.com>

Fwd: Donation Check for Board approval
1 message

Kevin McDonald <kmcdonald@panaschools.com> Fri, Mar 14, 2025 at 7:42 AM
To: Jessica Miller <jmiller@panaschools.com>

We received a donation to pay for the Senior trip transportation in an amount that requires BOE approval.

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Cheryl Foster <cfoster@panaschools.com>
Date: Fri, Mar 14, 2025 at 7:41 AM
Subject: Donation Check for Board approval
To: Kevin McDonald <kmcdonald@panaschools.com>

The Class of 2025 has received a check in the amount of $2515.50 from Brett Henschen, Automotive Equipment Sales & Service.  He has donated this to pay for a charter bus from
Timi's Tours for the Senior Trip.

--

Thank you!

Cheryl Foster
cfoster@panaschools.com
Administrative Assistant
Pana High School
Phone: 217-562-6600, ext 6644
Fax:217-562-6714
Office hours: 7:30 am - 3:30 pm

--
Kevin McDonald
Pana High School Principal
217-562-6600
kmcdonald@panaschools.com
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BE A PART OF THE PRIDE!
Working in partnership, PCUSD #8, students, parents and community members will each do his or her part to ensure learning and success.
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